
 
 
 
From: Kit Staley - Your Choice Realty  
Sent: November-27-15 2:27 PM 
To: Leduc, Lauri 
Subject: LRT 

 
My name is Kit Staley. 
 
I am concerned that the proposed LRT project will be seen 
as the only transit project the city will under go and not 
take into account the people on the mountain. 
When I hear inner city councilors trying to deflect the need 
to widen the Red Hill and Linc by saying tolls should be 
considered on these roads, I am concerned that the 
transportation needs of the people on the mountain will be 
neglected 
If LRT is important to downtown then the Linc and Red Hill 
expressways are just as important to people on the 
mountain. People that will not benefit from the LRT. 
Please have this email presented to the next committee 
meeting and have a person of authority respond to me. 
Thank you 
  
Kit Staley  
 


